
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

  

REGULAR MEETING OF  

THE IPM ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

CITY OF SANTA BARBARA 

 

 

October 20, 2022 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 9:00 a.m., October 20, 2022, Regular Meeting of 

the IPM Advisory Committee of the City of Santa Barbara is cancelled.  

 

THE NEXT SPECIAL MEETING of the IPM Advisory Committee will be held at the Parks 

Building Meeting Room at 402 E Ortega St., Santa Barbara CA on Tuesday November 

1, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.  

 

BY: 

 
 
       
Jazmin LeBlanc 
Assistant Parks and Recreation Director 
 
Date Posted: September 13, 2022 


